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Snap a photo of you & your friends or 
co-workers "Going Purple" & tag 

 @berkshirefarmcenter    #GoPurpleforBerkshire

We are helping to us raise awareness of
the need for foster parents across NYS

by wearing PURPLE throughout the
month of May!

Learn more at Berkshire farm.org/go-purple
 

May is National Foster Care Awareness Month


